He

COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shippng,

% Fenchurch Street, rL
21st January, 1946.

Dear 38ir,

with reference tO the entry in your return of
vessels under survey for the Quarter ended December relative
to the Steam Trawler "pEN BREAC", T shall be glad 1f, in the
event of the survey in this case having been definitely
suspended, you will forward to this 0ffice =& report of your
inspectlion 80O far 88 Now held.

vours faithfully,

glerk to the
classificalion Committee.

H. Y. Bell, Esd.,
IPSWICH.
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